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I am writing to you today in your role on the Senate Committee On Judiciary committee to
express my support for SB797 and SB868.

I was raised in a household with guns and my husband & I own guns today. While I feel we
have the right to own guns, I am in FULL SUPPORT of closing sales and restrictions
loopholes and adding extreme risk protection orders. These are very reasonable measures for
helping ensure that safe and legal gin ownership is possible, but addressing our very real
problem of gun violence in our state and nation.

As a gunowner, I ask that you support SB797 and SB868. My rights are not threatened by
resonable lawas and regulations which help to keep us all more safe.

Thank you for your time and the work you do.

Kymberli RIcks White
Beaverton, OR 97005


